
 

(ECOLE) PANORAMA HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY (SCHOOL) 

1455 Johnson Street, Coquitlam, B. C. V3E 2T1 

Phone: 604-944-4840 

Dear Parents, 

I am excited to start my second full year at Panorama Heights. Hopefully you have had a fun summer vacation and are as excited as I 

am for the new school year.  Below is information about the first week of school.  

First Day (September 8
th

): 

 All returning students going into Grades 1-5 report to their former classroom at 9:00 am (dismissed at 9:30 am) 

o Ms. Mymko’s students please report to Room 17 (Mr. Obadia’s former classroom) 

o Mr. Obadia’s students please report to Room 18/MPR (Mrs. LaRiviere’s former classroom) 

o Mrs LaRiviere’s students please report to Room 1 (Mrs. Robinson’s former classroom) 

o Mrs. Robinson’s students please report to Room 15 (Madame Bever’s former classroom) 

 All new students going into Grades 1-5 report to the library at 9:00 am (dismissed at 9:30 am) 

 New Kindergarten students will receive a separate email about which classroom to report to at 10:00 am. Parents will need 

to sign up for welcoming conversation appointments at this time. (dismissed at 10:30 am) 

 The Panorama PAC will have coffee and snacks in the gym for parents between 9:00 am and 9:30 am. 

Second Day (September 9
th

): 

 Grade 1-5 students arrive at 8:50 am for attendance. Students will be in grade groups. (students will be told on first day 

where to report for the 2
nd

 day) 

o Students need to bring a lunch, snack, running shoes and a backpack. School supplies should not be brought to 

school until students are placed in their classes in the second week. 

 Kindergarten Students and Parents meet with Kindergarten Teachers for Welcoming Conversation – Times pre booked on 

Tuesday September 8
th

  

 Students dismissed at 2:53pm 

We will work hard to organize our classes as quickly as possible so students can be assigned to their classes sometime during the 

second week of school. Parents need to be aware that the teachers that their children work with during the first week may not be 

their son/daughters teachers for the year. If returning families know they will be away for the start of the school year please 

contact the office as we need to have accurate information of who is returning to Panorama and who is not.  Accurate information 

will help us organize students into classrooms quicker.  

I am looking forward to seeing everyone on September 8
th

.  

Jeremy Clarke 
Principal 
École Élémentaire Panorama Heights Elementary Coquitlam 
604-944-4840 
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/panoramaheights/Pages/default.aspx 
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